
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that a majority of the Fairmont City Council members may be present at the 2025 
Open Book meeting for the City of Fairmont. The meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 9, 2025 at 
9:00 am in the Council Chambers, located at 100 Downtown Plaza, Fairmont, MN. The purpose of this 
meeting is to determine whether property in the jurisdiction has been properly valued and classified by 
the assessor and to determine whether corrections need to be made. 
 
The press is hereby notified. 
 
Betsy Steuber 
City Clerk 
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